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Homedale High School 

Casey Grove   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: December 2016 

Re: Athletic Director Report Dec, 2016 

Homedale Board of Trustees,  

Winter sports are in full swing. 

Girls Basketball-  

The Varsity Girls Basketball team is currently 3-2. The girls program is coming off of a State 
tournament experience last season. The program lost a lot of impact players from last year’s team.  
They currently have won two in a row from two good 2A opponents.  Their first league game is 
Tuesday, December 13th against Parma.   

Boys basketball-  

The Varsity Boys Basketball team is currently 1-2.  This year’s team returns two players with minimal 
varsity experience.  They are young and very inexperienced.  Coach Mann has done a good job 
coaching them up and putting them in positions to succeed.  There is a lot of talent in the freshman 
class.  The future is bright for the boys team over the next three years.   

Wrestling-  

The Wrestling team has its first competition at the Nyssa Invitational on December 9th and 10th.  They 
have a good core of wrestlers in the room and coach Levinski is very optimistic about the group he has 
at practice every day.   

Looking forward to this Winter sports season!!! 

Other News- 

The Hal Tolmie record wall is up and running in the Foyer.  The two TV’s are up and the records for all 
boys and girls sports have been transferred to them.  This is a great addition to the foyer. 

Rian Beebe for her senior project put a wall wrap on the wall above the student section in the gym.  It 
looks amazing to say the least. 

Attached are pictures of both. 
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Hal Tolmie Record Wall 
 
 

 
 
Rian Beebe’s senior project 


